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Wolf Creek District's primary mission is ensuring sustainable supplies of culinary and secondary 
water for our customers. For 10 years, the District has worked transparently to find supply 
soluƟons for water that protect our customers, and also meet some of the needs of the 
Developers within our service area.  

Since losing two sources in 2020, we have had only one remaining funcƟonal culinary source, 
the Warmspring Well.  This has greatly limited our opƟons, though we have been Ɵrelessly 
aƩempƟng to add sources.  In 2022, we drilled the East Well, to supply acƟve connecƟons and 
unbuilt recorded lots.  ConnecƟon of that well to our system was delayed, but is now mostly 
complete with a total project cost of approximately $2 million.   

When we have a second acƟve culinary source, we can consider conducƟng a new pump test on 
the Warmspring Well to provide current data.  That may show that there is addiƟonal capacity 
in the well, if it is equipped with a pump.   

Given our good faith efforts, we are saddened by the addiƟonal lawsuit filed against us by the 
developers.  While we cannot comment on the specifics of ongoing liƟgaƟon, we take this 
opportunity to reaffirm that we will fight for the rights of our current customers. 

 


